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On behalf of the Chesapeake Climate Action Network Action Fund, I urge a favorable report on 
SB0010. We thank and applaud Senate President Ferguson for introducing the Reclaim 
Renewable Energy Act. Burning trash pollutes our air and contributes to the climate crisis. 
Maryland should not be subsidizing the practice of burning trash as part of our Renewable 
Portfolio Standard, and it is time that this technology is removed from the list of tier 1 renewable 
energy sources.  
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